
 From: Esther Gutierrez <Esther.Gutierrez@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, July 28, 2025 10:09 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Antonio Washington <Antonio.Washington@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: MOPD Event - 35th Anniversary of the ADA Event Disclosure 

  

Good Morning,  

  

We are writing to disclose the support received for the MOPD's 35th Anniversary celebration of the 

Americans with Disabilities Act, held on Tuesday, July 22, 2025. MOPD accepted the following 

contributions or in-kind donations as gifts to the City to cover the costs of food, printing, and other 

expenses directly related to the event.  

  

MOPD did not receive any direct funds from the contributions.  

  

Company Amount 

Pace  $2,000 

Ferrara  $5,000 

Pullman Porter Museum $200 

Aspire CoffeeWorks (in-kind) $60 

TOTAL $7,260 

  

  

Thank you,  

  

Esther Gutierrez 

Senior Policy Analyst 

City of Chicago 

Mayor's Office for People with Disabilities 

  

www.cityofchicago.org/Disabilities 

http://www.cityofchicago.org/Disabilities


Follow us on Facebook, Instagram, X (Twitter), and LinkedIn! 

Check out our podcast ALL ACCESS on YouTube or on your player of choice. 

Subscribe to our newsletter. 

 

 
 

 

  

 

This email and any attachments are intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and may 

contain legally privileged and confidential information. Suppose you are not the intended recipient of 

this email (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient). In that 

case, you are notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing, or copying of this email and any 

attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message and permanently delete the original, any copy of this email, and any 

printout thereof. 

  

 

This e-mail, and any attachments thereto, is intended only for use by the addressee(s) named herein and 

may contain legally privileged and/or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient of 

this e-mail (or the person responsible for delivering this document to the intended recipient), you are 

hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, printing or copying of this e-mail, and any 

attachment thereto, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please respond to the 

individual sending the message, and permanently delete the original and any copy of any e-mail and 

printout thereof. 

  

 

https://www.facebook.com/MOPDChicago
https://www.instagram.com/mopdchicago/
https://twitter.com/mopdchicago
https://www.linkedin.com/company/mopdchicago/
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLkdXfLabn4_cmCI2IVgYSF1d9CTQUGYWI
https://cloud.citynews.chicago.gov/MOPD-Newsletter-Signup

